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Come To Our Spring
Fashion Show!

"Everything Old is New Again!"
A ot
contracting, arranging and designing have

of planning, phoning,
been going on in this area during the last few
weeks. That's all because we're presenting a
gala event - a delightful Fashion Show -on
May 19th, at the History Center. It will
begin at 11:00AM with a social hour and no
host bar manned by the Carmel Valley
Kiwanis, and then a lovely lunch promptly at
noon. Jeffrey’s of Mid-Valley Center will be
the caterer and the tables will be decorated

\nna Vandenbrouke of “Set in Your Way
Pranning.”

The highlight of the afternoon will
feature unique fashions from Linda Jacobs’
shop in the Village, Casa del Soul, as well as
some dapper men’s furnishings from Patrick
James of The Barnyard. You can look
forward to meeting your friends, enjoying
delicious food and seeing some wonderful
new styles.

Our local artists will have tables
outside the Center displaying their creations
and we will also have a silent auction. All
the proceeds will benefit the Historical
Society as they begin to organize and set up
the artifacts in the Center in preparation for a
Grand Opening.

Tickets are $55 each and can be
reserved by calling Maxine Callinan at
659-4925.

't reservations by Monday, May 14th, so

We would ask that you make

wcan be sure to save a place for you.

If you are still wondering what to
give Mother for her special day, a ticket to
our Fashion show would be an easy solution.

Unendinag an  afternann with a maruvelanc

lunch and seeing some new fashion ideas -
just what Spring has ordered! Make your
plans to join us and bring your friends. It will
brighten your weekend!

LOOKING AHEAD

There are several events planned
through the summer and into fall that we want
you to mark on your calendars. You are
cordially invited to the opening reception on
Saturday, July 7th, from 5:00 PM to 7:00
PM, for a six-week showing of jewelry
designs by Iris Litt. Not just any designs, but
her interpretations done from photographs by
her husband, Dale Garrel. It is a most unique
venue and promises to expand your whole
thinking about jewelry. The showing is called
“Visions en Verre,” and the free reception will
be at the studio of Alan Masaoka Design in
the Village. Iris' show will run from July 7th
to August 26th, and a portion of the proceeds
of their sales will benefit the Historical
Society. Sounds like an evening that should
not be missed!

Moving? Downsizing? With Spring
here at last, many of us get the “clean up, clear
out and renew” bug, and it can be
invigorating. But when clearing out your
things, if they are still in good condition, set
them aside for our annual Gigantic Rummage
Sale. This year the Sale will be held August
25-26, and we’ll hold it in the History Center.
Beginning in June, the Center will be open
every Saturday from 10:00 AM to Noon to
accept your donations. If you can't bring them
to the Center, call Maxine Callinan at
659-4925, and she can arrange for a pick up.

We can accept kitchen items
(dishes, glassware, pots and pans, bakeware,
small appliances), linens, art work, books,

toys, sports equipment, decorator items, plants
We
components,

and garden tools. cannot accept
their

appliances (refrigerators, stoves, sofas or

computers and large

couches) other large furniture or clothing.
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Our Sale has almost become a social
event in the Village as friends and neighbors
stop by to check out the bargains and visit
with those they haven’t seen in a while. So
we hope you will consider us when the spring
cleaning bug bites and call Maxine Callinan at
659-4925 for any more information.

Want to kick up your heels and
dance? Want to hear some great country
music? Save Saturday, October 13th (note
the change of date) for a “Party in the
Village!” It will be held at Hidden Valley
Seminars and begin at 6:30 PM with a silent
auction, music and surprises.

We are joining forces with CVVIC
and the Carmel Valley Kiwanis to present an
evening of the best country music plus the
opportunity to show off your dancing skills!
And we want everybody to come!

There'll be a raffle for a barrel of
special wines - AND one for a barrel of great
beers! The committee is working on booking
a well-known country band as headliner and
your favorite local groups will add to the
festivities,. so it should cover all the varieties
of country music. This promises to be an
absolutely terrific Party! More details later,
but definitely be sure to save the date!

Want a tile?
Call Reggie Jones
659-4338 for an order form!
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